
PTO NEWSLETTER, 4-4-2017 
 
I hope that everyone had a great Spring Break! We are so excited to welcome Mrs. Miller to our school.  
  
Due to inclement weather, we are going to cancel our outdoor work for this Saturday. We will still hold 
our S.A.F.E. schools drill at 10:00 a.m. and need at least 25 adults to sign up participate in that. Please 
sign up on this form if can participate: CRA Day of Service . The drill should take about 90 minutes.  
  
Our PTO meeting for this month will be on Friday, April 7 at noon, in the library. Please note the change 
of time. 
  
Art Night is almost here! It's Friday, April 21 from 6-8 p.m., here at the school. We will be focusing on 
Utah artists and it is going to be incredible! If you are willing to volunteer, please email Amanda Moore 
at aelvisj@icloud.com .  
  
If you have any questions, please email Alicia West at alijwest@gmail.com .  
 
News from the Library 
If your child has been participating in the Book Explorer reading challenge, the Book Explorer book 
marks and reading badges are due by next Monday, April 10th. 
The final reward for completing the challenge will be breakfast with the principal on Friday, April 14th at 
8:00 a.m.  Your child will receive an invitation to the breakfast if they have completed their book badge 
reading.    
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